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Hello, 

I am writing in support of HB 3497 on the Multi-Sector Plan for Aging.  In Tillamook 

County we have a significant number of citizens population reaching age 70 in the 

next few years. In my neighborhood the median age now is 75. We have a great deal 

of difficulty now finding in-home care providers for those who are homebound and 

disabled. Adventist Hospital here offers some palliative care and home visits, but will 

quickly become overloaded as the needs grow. Please pass this Plan to begin to 

more effectively address the aging care needs in our State.  

 

Sincerely, 

Narayan Lincoln  


